Response to July 27, 2017 Inspection (Document 675103757)
UPRR Noonen 3
Location ID 311681

The Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) conducted reclamation inspections at six
Noble Energy, Inc. (Noble) locations within Adams County (location IDs 311698, 311664, 376781,
375675, 311680, 311681) on July 27 and 28, 2017. These sites were formerly owned, operated,
abandoned, and reclaimed by Petro-Canada Resources USA, Inc. (PCR) prior to Noble’s acquisition of
PCR.

All six of these locations are on land owned by a single landowner, who has requested that we address
all six sites at the same time to limit disturbance to his property. The landowner has also requested that
no work be conducted during wet weather to limit impacts to his land. In addition, the landowner has
site-specific requests for some of the locations that will be addressed through the landowner variance
process.

The reclamation work will commence approximately two weeks after obtaining the necessary approvals
and variances for all six sites. The active reclamation work for all six sites is estimated to take
approximately one month to complete.

COGCC Corrective Action
Remove fence, submit FIRR with photo documentation showing fence has been removed to inspector.

Noble’s Planned Response
Noble will remove the fence on this location. Because the post holes are larger than is typical, Noble will
fill the post holes with topsoil.




